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February 19, 2021 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of McKay Pali, a class of 2022 Kamehameha 

Schools Maui student. I have had the privilege of knowing McKay as a student-athlete on our campus for 

four and a half years. During that short time, I have witnessed him excel in the classroom and different 

athletic environments.  

In the classroom, McKay maintains a 3.4 GPA and is on track to graduate next year. In his most recent 

distance learning semester through Arizona State University, he was able to achieve straight Aʻs in a self-

paced and self-directed setting. While the pandemic presented many challenges for learners, he was able 

to academically transcend beyond many of his peers. 

McKay is a leader amongst his peers and displays his leadership as a member of several Kamehameha 

Schools Maui athletic teams. His family is very supportive of his endeavors and serve as coaches and 

team parents. He and his family are great assets to our school and local communities. 

It is without reservation that I would recommend McKay as a stellar student-athlete and am confident that 

he would be an asset to your school and community. Should you have questions or require additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Mahina Hannemann-Gago 
Interim Vice Principal, Kamehameha Schools Maui 
Associate Athletic Director, Kamehameha Schools Maui  


